
We encourage you to bring your own blanket and chairs and to remain in the designated areas that have been marked

and appropriately spaced.  Due to the Governor's mandate, our seating has been reduced by half.
 
All seating areas inside the Tasting Room remain closed at this time. 
 
All seating areas on the outdoor covered patio are spread out to allow for greater social distancing. For those ordering
tasting flights and food, we will take your order and deliver your items directly to you.
 
Guests ordering wine by the bottle may do so and then take the wine to our Adirondack chairs or picnic area. 
 
We ask that guests do not move any tables or chairs to create new groupings. 
 
Single direction flow has been established through the property. Please follow signs indicating where to enter and exit
and where to stand.
 
Maintain social distancing at all times. This includes: when waiting to be seated (line is clearly marked where to stand;
when using the restroom; when walking to and from your seating area; when walking the grounds; etc.
 
Limited touch/no-touch checkout: we encourage payment via credit card. Card reader will be brought to you to
insert/swipe and remove.
 
Seating areas will be sprayed down and wiped between guests. There will be a ten-minute wait after cleaning for a
seating area to be re-sat.
 
Hand sanitizer and hand-washing stations are available for staff and guests.
 
Staff will be wearing masks and/or face shields while serving you. We recommend that guests wear a mask while
moving through the property.
 
Once seating areas are full, you will be asked to wait either in line or in your car until a seating area becomes available.
 
Guests are permitted inside the Tasting Room to use the restroom at limited occupancy. Please follow signs where to
stand while waiting for the restroom.
 
Water will only be available for sale in single-use bottles.
 
No one with a fever or symptoms of COVID-19, or known exposure to a COVID-19 case in the prior 14 days, is
permitted in the establishment.

Hours: Thursday - Monday 11am-6pm (closed Tuesday and Wednesday)
 
Wine is available by the glass and bottle; outside only. We are not offering tastings at the bar at this time.
 
Seasonal menu will be available for on-site consumption. All food will be served in eco-friendly, single-use to-go
containers.  
 
Groups of more than 10 are not permitted at this time; this includes everyone in your group, including children,
designated drivers, etc. Groups CAN NOT break into smaller groups to be accommodated. The Governor's mandate
expressly states no gatherings of groups more than 10. Groups larger than 10 will be turned away at the entrance,
regardless of how they arrive.
 
Curbside and to-go wine, food, and merchandise are available. Please call 434-984-4855 to place your order.

May 23, 2020 Update

OFFERINGS BEGINNING MAY 15

WHAT TO EXPECT

https://www.trumpwinery.com/images/uploads/Tasting_Room_Menu_5.12.20.pdf

